STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.,, P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ° TTY (360) 586-8203

VIA US MAIL AND FAX

August 25, 2011

John Solin

Mike Lauver

Members, LLC

SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
d.b.a. Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
Post Office Box 2895

Oak Harbor, Washington 98277

Dear Messrs. Solin and Lauver:

I have reviewed your August 23, 2011, email to me and your August 17, 2011, email to
David Gomez of our staff regarding a proposed “passenger seating” tariff. I stand by our
position that your proposed tariff revision requires thirty days’ notice to customers and
the Utilities and Transportation Commission. If you wish to proceed to file a proposed
tariff change on thirty days’ notice, we will schedule the matter for an upcoming open
meeting with the Commissioners.

Mr. Gomez is available to help you comply with the filing requirements if you choose to
go forward.

Sincerely,

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary




